
 

 
 

MEMO 
  

DATE:        April 30, 2021 

  

TO:              Planning Commission Members 

  

FROM:        Patrick R. Zenner, Development Services Manager 

  

Re:               Withdrawal of Case # 126-2021 

 
  

This application has been withdrawn at the request of the applicant.  Attached please find the 

withdrawal letter.   


